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Dear Ms. Dew,
 
Thank you for your interest in the Integrated Management of Target Shooting project.


The Forest will be hosting a series of virtual and telephone public meetings in early February.  Please
check for information on these meetings on the project website, where you can also click the button
on the right to subscribe to email updates:
https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=57807
 
Officials from the forest will present a summary of the proposed action and answer questions during
these meetings.
 
This comment period is requested to determine if changes to the proposed action are warranted
and to inform the scope of the environmental analysis.   The proposed action may be adjusted to
reflect the comments received during this scoping period.  No decision has been made on this
project.
 
Thank you for your interest in the management of National Forest System lands.
 
Jenn
 


Jennifer DeWoody, PhD 
Acting District Ranger


Forest Service
Carson National Forest, Questa Ranger District
P: (575) 586-7313


jennifer.dewoody@usda.gov


184 State Hwy 38
Questa, NM 87556
www.fs.fed.us


Caring for the land and serving people
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Hello Jennifer,
 
I am glad to see the USFS is taking shooting more seriously.  This has been a major issue for a long time.  I own a
home in Westcreek lakes not far form the Turkey Tracks shooting range and I have some follow-up questions I hope
you can answer.
 
-what year was the Turkey Tracks Shooting Range opened?
-will the TT range be expanded in size or what is allowed to be shot with this plan?
-what changes are planned specific to this range such as more patrols, noise control, etc.
 
The range is a major problem for the community due to noise, danger and the NUMEROUS fires that have started
there.  I am disappointed this range will be allowed to continue as it seems to violate all your new standards in your
document.  But, if you are going to increase patrols and get the trash, nighttime shooting and fire danger under
control that will help. 
 
Thank you for your time
Wendy Dew









